
 
 

The Board of Trustees approved a common set of “Collective Commitments” that all 
staff will adhere to as we educate the students of the Oroville community.  Those 
commitments are as follows: 
 

 Every OUHSD staff member will work together to ensure high levels of learning 
at every school, every day and during every period. 

 

 OUHSD teachers will deliver quality, research-based instruction with opening 
lesson activities, student engagement activities, formative assessment, bell to 
bell instruction and frequent feedback to students and parents on progress. 
 

 Essential Learning Standards will be posted in all classrooms for all to see. 
 

 Technology will be used as an integral part of the instructional process. 
 

 Since quality instruction in the classroom is a priority, the number of days 
teachers will be out of their classrooms for school business will be limited. 
 

 Administration will be visible in classrooms on a regular basis. 
 

 OUHSD will recognize and promote the positive things students and staff are 
doing. 
 

 OUHSD schools will be safe and nurturing environments for all students as well 
as welcoming, service-oriented places for parents and community members. 
 

 OUHSD schools will prepare students to be critical thinkers in the 21st century. 
 

 OUHSD schools will provide high quality educational experiences for all students. 
 

 OUHSD schools will provide social-emotional supports for all students as 
appropriate. 
 

The priority of the Oroville Union High School District Board of Trustees is to provide the 
Oroville community with high performing high schools.   


